DETROIT SAN FRANCISCO ATLANTA

GEORGE P. HOLLINGBERY Co.

RADIO STATION REPRESENTATIVES
07 NORTH MICHIGAN AVENUE

TELEPHONE STATE 28B9 8B

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS

April 4, 1940

Dear Dolph:

Fred Elsworth was up here last night for
the K.U, dinner, and he tells me that you
have been quite slick, I was terribly sorry
to hear about thils,

Why don't you folks take a little rest and
come to Chicago and spend a few days with
us?

Best regards,

Sincerely,




